
Monday 8th September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope this letter finds you well.

It has been a pleasure to welcome the children back for their first week at school. The playground has
been buzzing with excitement and we've been delighted with the excellent attendance.

However, we have received a few complaints from our neighbours regarding parking and litter. We kindly
request your cooperation in addressing these issues:

● Parking: Please be mindful that all parking bays off William Booth Road are private and reserved
for residents only.

● Parking on yellow zigzag lines outside the school during school hours is strictly prohibited. These
areas are designated for the safety of our children.

● Litter: We encourage you to dispose of waste responsibly. Littering can be unsightly and harmful
to our environment.

We understand that dropping off children can be hectic, but we ask that you plan ahead to avoid parking
illegally or inconsiderately. Remember, "Early is on time, on time is late."

Our school is an integral part of the community and we strive to maintain positive relationships with our
neighbours. Your cooperation will help us achieve this goal.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

Best wishes,

M Aldred

Michelle Aldred
Executive Headteacher


